
 

 

 

CASTLE ROCK UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES 

 

NOTICE THAT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING POSTPONED 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Castle Rock Union Elementary School District 

Board of Trustees, scheduled for Wednesday June 8, 2022 at 3:30 pm has been postponed for Thursday 

June 9, 2022 at 3:30 pm. 

 

 

 


